
Transport Department to resume driving
test (road test) services from
February 5

     The Transport Department (TD) announced today (February 3) that driving
test (road test) services will be resumed from February 5. Candidates who
have made an appointment for road tests on or after February 5 should attend
the road tests on the date and time at the Driving Test Centre as specified
on the Driving Test Appointment Letter. Road tests scheduled for January 29
to February 4 will be postponed. Affected candidates will be notified
individually of alternative arrangements.
 
     In order to reduce the risk of spreading virus transmissions in the
community, written tests (driving test Part A) and taxi written tests are
still suspended until further notice. Affected candidates will be notified
individually of alternative arrangements.
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